
 
 
 
 

NEWS 
 
 

Zurich, 11 November 2024 

Change in the Executive Board of Hirslanden 

Pierre-Antoine Binard, Chief Financial Officer (CFO) of the Hirslanden Group, has decided to 
leave the company and pursue a career opportunity in his home region. 

Pierre-Antoine Binard joined Hirslanden as CFO in September 2018, working at the Hirslanden Group's 
headquarters in Zurich.  
 
Throughout his time as CFO, Pierre-Antoine Binard has made a significant contribution shaping the 
financial strategy and driving key initiatives that have positioned the company for future growth.  
 
Daniel Liedtke (CEO) and the members of the Hirslanden Executive Board would like to thank Pierre-
Antoine for his commendable commitment and wish him all the best for the next chapter in his career. 
 
Stefan Reinert (Head of Group Accounting) and Claudio Bitzi (Head of Group Controlling) have agreed to 
serve as Joint Interim CFOs of the business. The search for a permanent CFO successor has been 
initiated. 
 
 


